
To help illustrate the likely height of the towers, please see the below graphic which was used for a proposed new overhead line project 
between Spittal and Beauly.  

• The tallest tower suite below (SSE400) is what we propose to use for the Loch Fearna PSH Connection project 
• The existing steel towers between Fort Augustus and Skye which pass close to the C1144/U1207, are similar to the smallest 

tower (PL16 D2) shown below.  


